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AGREEMENT, INDEMNITY, RELEASE AND WAIVER 
 
I, the undersigned, warrant that I am the owner or person responsible for the dog(s) brought to Pawsitive 
Flow, LLC for canine aquatic services and/or massage. Further, I understand that canine aquatics 
consists of activities such as swimming, stretching, and massage in the warm waters of a pool, and that 
each session is dependent on things such as the condition and age of the dog, the expertise and 
experience of the practitioner, the goals of the owner, the nature of the dog’s health, and where that dog 
is emotionally in the water. 
 
I understand that Pawsitive Flow, LLC is not a licensed veterinarian facility and does not diagnose or 
cure specific ailments, perform surgery or prescribe medications. I also understand that bodywork and 
swimming is not a replacement for proper veterinary care and that any injuries or diseases must be 
medically diagnosed and treated by my veterinarian. 
 
I understand, am responsible for, and agree to provide the practitioner with the latest medical 
information, including underlying medical conditions, medications, veterinarian name and contact 
information, and veterinarian recommendations and limitations for the dog(s) brought to Pawsitive Flow, 
LLC for canine aquatic and massage services. I agree that I am ultimately responsible for determining 
whether the canine aquatic and massage services provided by Pawsitive Flow, LLC are appropriate for 
my dog(s). 
 
I accept full responsibility for any injury or damage, to persons, property or animals arising out of use of 
the grounds and facility, and the actions & conduct of the undersigned and my dog(s), and accordingly 
agree to indemnify Pawsitive Flow, LLC and its owners, employees, independent contractors, and 
independent practitioners, for money damages and attorney fees; and further waive all personal claims 
and release Pawsitive Flow, LLC, its owners, employees, independent contractors, and individual 
practitioners for damage, injury or death sustained by me, arising out of my participation in the activities 
and services of Pawsitive Flow, LLC or presence on or use of the premises where services are 
performed; and further waive subrogation claims of insurers.  
 
Cancellation policy 
 

Cancellations for sessions made less than 24 hours in advance may incur a charge of full cost of your 
session.  
 

Pool Foul Policy 

While every effort must be made to potty your dog before their water session, in the unfortunate event of 
loose stools while in the pool, an additional fee of $200 may be charged to partially cover the cost of 
cleanup. If your dog defecates in the pool, we must immediately shut the pool down and contain the 
damage. The pool must remain closed for a minimum of 24 hours depending on the severity of the 
damage. For this reason, the swim session is immediately cancelled, and payment is non-refundable.  

Date: _______________ 
                     
Signature: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Printed Name: ____________________________________________________ 


